
  
   
The combined music ministry team of St. Veronica, St Paul, and Nativity of the Lord would like to extend 
an invitation to our music-making parishioners to consider joining the music ministry program. We have 
a strong tradition of vibrant music ministry, and there are various ministries which are in need of 
assistance. 
  
Anyone with a passion for music is encouraged to consider becoming a part of this ministry. We are very 
excited to encourage new musicians to join us as cantors, choir members, and instrumentalists! If you 
are interested, please contact Del Kahlstorf: delk@stvmke.org  414-482-2920 (Ext 1130) 
 
Our Ministries 
 
The Sanctus Choir is open to all interested singers in high school and older. They provide music for 
holidays and weekend Masses from September through May. No experience is  necessary, only a love of 
singing and commitment to Thursday evening rehearsals 6:30-8:30 PM. Sanctus Choir rehearsals begin 
September 9 at St. Veronica. The Sanctus Choir alternates between St Veronica and Nativity of the Lord 
on Sunday mornings, with monthly opportunities to sing for Mass at St Paul, as well.  
  
The Resurrection Choir provides the very special service of music for funerals at St. Veronica and 
Nativity of the Lord. No experience is necessary. Rehearsals are the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the 
month from 10-11:30am. 
  
Cantors lead the congregation in singing the Responsorial Psalm and Gospel Verse at Mass, as well as 
encouraging participation throughout. Those interested in serving as cantors must complete an audition 
with the director of music. 
 
From time to time, we have need of instrumentalists to assist with the music for Mass. Please talk to 
the director of music if this is of interest to you! 


